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Employee Services expands 
with Financial Education unit 
New resources coming  
to CU Employees 
 
    The University of Colorado’s 
Employee Services department is 
expanding to include Financial 
Education. The new unit won’t 
officially launch until fall 2014, but it 
has already begun to roll out 
programming and resources.  
    Employees and retirees looking 
to take an informed, proactive 
approach to their personal finances 
will be served by this new offering.   
    Topics will include all aspects of 
personal finance, from everyday 
budgeting or making big 
purchases, to navigating financial 
transitions and planning for major 
life events. 
 
  

 
The Financial Education unit will be 
led by Katie Sauer, a CU-Boulder 
alumna.  Sauer holds a doctorate in 
economics and has spent the past 
decade teaching undergraduate 
economics and graduate-level 
personal financial literacy 
professional development courses 
for K-12 teachers.  
 

What’s new? 
 
•    Employees can meet 
with professionals for one-
on-one financial guidance. 
Check for the latest dates 
at www.cu.edu/es/events 
 
•    Colorado residents 
may order one free credit 
report from each of the 3 
major credit bureaus each 
year. To order yours, visit 
annualcreditreport.com.  
Note that credit scores are 
not free.  
 
•    After filing your 2013 
tax return, be sure to 
review and update your 
W-4 withholding form in 
the employee portal. 
 
 
 
 

Web resources 
make Open 
Enrollment 
decisions easier  
 
    A new section of the 
Employee Services website 
provides information to 
assist CU employees with 
making benefits elections 
during Open Enrollment, 
April 28 to May 16. 
    Employees can learn 
about financial products in 
general (e.g., life insurance, 
health savings accounts), 
which will assist them in 
making informed decisions 
about the CU-offered 
benefits that are right  
for them.  
   Visit cu.edu/es and click 
the Financial Education tab. 

 

 

Researchers confirm 
money doesn’t grow 
on trees 
 

SECTION 2B 

Debate: all about the 
Benjamins or about 
something more? 
 

SECTION 4A 

Cash burned hole in 
man’s pocket: hoax 
revealed 
 

SECTION 5E   

http://www.cu.edu/es

